
Notification for More Comprehensive Parent-

Teacher Reports 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to announce that our school will be implementing a new initiative aimed at 

enhancing the communication between teachers and parents. Starting this semester, we will be 

providing more comprehensive reports on your child's progress and development. 

The new parent-teacher reports will include detailed information on academic performance, 

attendance, social skills, and personal growth. Our goal is to provide you with a clearer 

understanding of your child's experiences at school and to foster a more collaborative approach 

to their education. 

Reports will be distributed at the end of each term, and we encourage you to reach out to your 

child's teacher with any questions or concerns regarding the information provided. 

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


